
 
 

 

 

• If you completed the Spring 2023 Driver Education course, please see Mr. Morra today to get your 

completion certificate. 

 

• 9th grade buddies – please reach out to your 6th grade buddy through school email. Please see Mrs. Castro if 

you do not get a response from your buddy.  

 

• If you are a recipient of a Principal’s High Honor Award and were unable to attend the ceremony, please come 

down to the Attendance Office to pick up your certificate and pin. 

 


